
 
 

 
16th January 2019 

 

Amazing Animals! 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

After the half term we are excited to be starting our new topic ‘Amazing Animals’.  

 

We are fortunate to be able to launch this topic with a presentation from Simon Airey and his 

Reptile Roadshow on Thursday 28th February. He will be visiting our school for the morning with 

a variety of exotic animals, reptiles and mini-beasts. This is an exciting learning opportunity, 

providing a very hands on experience for the children.  

 

To meet the cost of the workshop we are asking for a contribution of £5.50 per child. Payments 

should be made online using the following link:   https://www.scopay.com/login.html. We would 

appreciate if all payments could be made by Friday 15th February.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rachel Wright 
 

https://www.scopay.com/login.html

